

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM

FROM: The Office of the City Manager **DATE:** May 18, 2020

SUBJECT: Announcements

PRESENTER:

GENERAL DESCRIPTION:

At each City Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events and recognizes an employee who exemplifies our core values.

Announcements:

The North Richland Hills Public Library reopened to the public today and the NRH Centre will reopen to members on Wednesday. Please review their website to review new health and safety protocols before your visit.

NRH2O Family Water Park is planning to reopen in early to mid-June, however the timing will be dependent on Governor Abbott's executive orders and the next phases of his Open Texas plan. Because the opening is later than normal, any season passes purchased prior to June 1 will be valid for this year as well as the 2021 season. Passes can be purchased online at nrh2o.com.

Kudos Korner:

Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight we recognize:

Police Department Employees of the Year – While the Police Department had to cancel their annual awards banquet at the end of March, they did recently recognize and honor employees via teleconference including:

- Supervisor of the Year Sergeant Dustin Black
- Officer of the Year Detective Tiffany Ward
- Rookie of the Year Officer Joe West
- Civilian of the Year Christi Garcia

Congratulations to these employees. If you see them out in the community, please thank them for a job well done.